Office: 806-874-2222 245 Rick Husband Blvd.
cityofhowardwick@windstream.net Howardwick, Texas 79226

JOHNNY FLOYD, MAYOR

NOTICE

As of 10-1-2025 the Waste Collection Services for Howardwick will no
longer be with Waste Wranglers a Waste Connections Company. The City of
Howardwick has contracted with JHH LLC, a local company.

The receptacles will appear to look like Roll-Offs, but they are intended for
Household Trash only. Please keep in mind, the City Council has made this
decision to insure your trash rates did not increase. However, with the new
company, they will be able to better inspect and monitor what is being put
in the dumpsters.

You are not allowed to dump, tree limbs, hazardous materials, appliances or
construction materials. Please keep that in mind.

In order to keep our price the same, this can not be abused. Any additional
cost to the city will result in your rates going up. We will continue to
monitor the trash area and the camera’s will remain. As many of you know,
fines will be imposed on the offenders.

Trash collection fees will still be billed on your monthly water bill. Those
that do© not have service with Red River Water Authority you will be billed

directly by mail.

Sincerely,
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/ Johnny Floyd
Mayor, City of Howardwick



